STATE OF LOUISIANA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION AND DEVELOPMENT
P. O. Box 94245
Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70804-9245

M K. MOVASSAG!
SECRETARY

M. J. "MIKE" FOSTER, JR.

GOVERNOR January 12, 2009

Ms. Barbara Jacob-Tucker PARISH COUNCIL
Post Office Box 302
Hahnville, LA 70057

Re: Construct Fly Over Ramp
Eastbound Highway 90 to Northbound 1-310

Dear Ms. Jacob-Tucker:

I have received your letter, along with St. Charles Parish Resolution No. 5607, re zarding
the above subject matter.

I have forwarded your correspondence to Mr. Gordon Nelson, Assistant Secretar’ in the
Office of Operations. Mr. Nelson will review and investigate this issue and shortly provide you
with a response. Should you wish to speak with Mr. Nelson, please call him at (225) 377-1210.
His address is:

Mr. Gordon Nelson, Assistant Secretary

Office of Operations

Department of Transportation and Development
P. O. Box 94245

Baton Rouge, LA 70804-9245

We at DOTD actively solicit and welcome feedback, so I sincerely appreciate the
concerns of the St. Charles Parish Council. These concerns are important to us and [ assurz you
they will be promptly addressed. If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to
contact me at (225) 379-1200.

Sincerely,
William D. Ankner, Ph.D. )

Secretary



